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March 4, 2021

Peace River Regional District

Attn: Trish Morgan, General Manager of Community Services
Box 810, 1981 Alaska Avenue

Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4HS8

Dear Ms. Morgan,
Re: Revised North Peace Leisure Pool Facility Replacement Steering Committee Terms of Reference

Please be advised that the Revised North Peace Leisure Pool Facility Replacement Steering Committee
Terms of Reference were discussed at the District of Taylor Regular Council Meeting held on Monday,
March 1, 2021, and the following feedback was provided:

¢ Council supports reverting to the original wording as requested by the City of Fort St. John; and
* Steering Committee Organization: Section 4.4: Amend this section to state that if a majority
vote is required, all options will be provided to the Regional Board for information.

The District of Taylor appreciates the collaborative effort in developing the North Peace Leisure Pool
Facility Replacement Steering Committee Terms of Reference and are in agreement that the suggested
amendment noted above will continue to encourage positive and effective communication between all
parties.

If you wish to further discuss Council’s feedback, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone at (250)
789-3392 or at tpennell@districtoftaylor.com.

Mayor Rob Fraser



